
Town of Hammond Planning Meeting Monday, June 3rd, 2024 

Meeting called to order at 7:29 pm by Paul Hueg.  

Planning Commission all members were present. 

Guests in attendance, William Drinken, Maximo Sarango, Greg Hawkins, Luke Hawkins and Joe 
Granberg. 

Approval of agenda, Miller / O’Connell 

Minutes from May 6th, 2024, reviewed and approved, Weidling / Hawkins 

Requests from Public for Agenda 

Luke Hawkins and Joe Granberg presented a CSM to create a Lot 2 for a residential build. All 
requirements met, soil testing complete and no water drainage issues. Sent to full Town Board for 
approval. 

Open Business from Floor and the Planning Commission Discussion 

Joe Miller volunteered to participate in the Webinar on the ARPA money, 6/20/24 at 11:00 am. 

Inspected signs for Ball Fields and Playground. Ball fields signs will be mounted on bleachers and 
playground on back side out of the way. 

Reviewed Lynn’s (resident) letter of suggestions from Annual Meeting. Liked the idea to have 
Recycling hours printed on cards. Opposed idea to make intersection of 150th/70th a four way stop 
and Posting Agendas at the recycle Center. 

Paul reported on Building Permit for Cyclone Fence, Dugouts and Concrete for ball fields.   

Discussed uses for ARPA Money, Roof replacement, Trimming of trees in Right of Way.  

Chairmans’s Report  

Paul reported on the 110th Road Project, Spray Patching and mowing of ditches. 

Letter sent to Tim and Charlotte Meyer on trees located on 160th. 

Paul requested Maximo attend the next Town Board meeting. 

July Meeting to be Monday 7/1/2024. 

Meeting adjourned 8:00 pm, Miller/O’Connell  

Submitted 6/7/2024 Greg Olson, Planning Secretary 

 


